
June 18,2018 

 
 
Good day everyone, 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to address some concerns that were brought 
forward at the AGM meeting related to the Theta Chapter Representative 
election that took place earlier this spring.   
Please also find attached the outcome of the on-line voting that transpired during 
the set time period.  
  
Please note that all membership voting occurs through the Simply Voting on line 
system.    The results are then securely collected, counted, and then formally 
presented to the MDRAO office.    The successful candidate is notified, the 
information is added to our website, and kept on file. 
  
The new board will be meeting via teleconference this week to determine our 
priorities moving forward and plan our September meeting. 
We will keep you updated with our newsletters, website, your Chapter Rep will 
send you updates for your fall chapter meetings. 
As always, we will be looking forward to your input. 
  
Have a great summer, 
 

Tammy Bennardo, CMDRT 
MDRAO President  

 
 

 

 


